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On 26 September 2018, the Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan Hearing Panel (the Panel) 
received a request from Te Rūnanga o Ngāti Kuia (Ngāti Kuia) seeking an extension to the date for 
filing evidence and legal submissions for the Resource Quality – Water topic. 
 
Ngāti Kuia explained that there had been a significant and delay in receiving the Section 42A Reports 
due to postal issues and as a result, it had not had sufficient time to consider the content of these 
documents. Due to this delay, Ngāti Kuia sought an extension to 3 October to provide their legal 
submissions and evidence. 
 
As Ngāti Kuia would be tabling the documents, the Panel considered the delay in lodging the 
evidence and legal submissions, on this occasion, would not cause impediment to the process. The 
Panel granted the request for an extension to the filing of documents and these would now fall due by 
3 October 2018. 
 
Dated 27 September 2018 
 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 

 


